
UPCOMING WORKSHOP:

Talking about Taxes
When we talk about taxes, it’s important to understand the lens

through which Americans see budgeting and taxation issues, and what 

underlying assumptions they bring to the table. In the midst of a state 

budget crisis and the recent approval of a new sales tax, there

has been an ongoing conversation about budgets and taxes in Kansas.

Learn how we can make the conversation more productive.  

Join us for a complimentary workshop with the Frameworks Institute

on how to effectively talk about budget and tax issues in Kansas. 

Frameworks will share its latest findings - just completed in Summer 2010 

- and provide you with evidence-based tools for how you can have more 

productive conversations about these difficult issues. This session

is designed for government affairs and communications

professionals, as well as others advocating for priorities like

education, transportation, children’s issues and social services.

10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Thursday, September 16th

Overland Park Marriott

10800 Metcalf Avenue

THIS EVENT IS BY INVITATION ONLY

Registration is complimentary

Lunch will be provided

Please RSVP no later than September 10th
to KAC at 785.232.0550 or RSVP@kac.org  
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